
MaY 13, 1999 

Dear Sirs: 

fial.Jl?>JJ\~GS.1' 
FRED JONES 
616 TWP 267 
Amsterdam, OH 

I am returning a Remington 541X - 22 Cal target rifle 
that was purchased by the Steubenville Rifle Pistol Club for 
the Jr. Shooting Program under the Civilian Marksmanship 
Program. 

A total of five of these guns were purchased on June 11, 
1998 from Port Clinton, Oh, the CMP.Headquarters. 

Upon opening and inspecting the guns, they were taken to 
the club so they could be sited for the Jr. Members of our 
club. The instructor removed the ~lip and then loaded 3 rounds 
into the clip and then inserted the clip into the rifla. 

The round apparently fired while the bolt was being closed 
in the chamber. 

The brass case apparently exploded causing damage to the 
bolt and clip. The enclosed yellow box contains the broken 
pieces. 

Although there were no serious injuries, the instructor 
was stung on the R wrist and forehead by pieces of the exploding 
parts. 

I would appreciate a complete inspection and repair of 
this gun as it will be used by members of our Junior Club. 
You may contact me at 740-381-4250 if you have any questions. 

Steubenville Rifle Pistol Club 

P.S. Are metal clips available for this gun as the plastic 
ones seem to be inferior? 
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